
Cleveland Avenue West Area Street & Utility Improvements Project 

March 2024 

 

Work Area  

It is quite common on these types of projects that area residents (especially children) become quite 

curious about the work the Contractor is performing. We ask that you please be respectful of and stay 

well clear of construction zones. Many hazards and dangers exist from heavy machinery, trenches, loose 

material, confined spaces, etc. and often times are not recognizable by the general public. The 

Contractor has responsibility to ensure safety on the project and within the construction area. Any 

direction from the Contractor regarding safety must be heeded; likewise if you observe an unsafe 

condition please report it to the Construction Representative immediately. 

 


